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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – 81B 
 

FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2021 and 2023-2024 
model year (GU) Alfa Romeo Stelvio also 2017-2018 and 2021-2024 model year (GA) 
Alfa Romeo Giulia vehicles. 
 

REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Some of the above Alfa Romeo Stelvio vehicles may have been built with a tire label 
and/or manufacturer label reporting incorrect nominal tire pressure values and/or 
incorrect tire size. Some of the above Alfa Romeo Giulia vehicles may have been built 
with a tire label reporting incorrect nominal tire pressure values and/or incorrect tire 
size. A driver may rely on the incorrect tire pressure and/or tire size designation, which 
can increase the risk of a crash. 
 

The condition described above does not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) 571.110 S4.3(c) requires "Vehicle manufacturer's recommended 
cold tire inflation pressure for front, rear and spare tires" to be printed on the tire 
placard. Additionally, some vehicles may be non-compliant to FMVSS 571.110 S4.3(d) 
"Tire size designation, indicated by the headings "size" or "original tire size" or "original 
size," and "spare tire" or "spare," for the tires installed at the time of the first purchase 
for purposes other than resale". Subject vehicles are equipped with a tire placard label 
that does not correctly define the tire inflation pressure and/or the tire size designation. 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) 571.110 S4.3.3 "Additional Labeling 
Information for Vehicles Other Than Passenger Cars" requires "Each vehicle shall show 
the size designation and, if applicable, the type designation of rims (not necessarily 
those on the vehicle) appropriate for the tire appropriate for use on that vehicle, 
including the tire installed as original equipment on the vehicle by the vehicle 
manufacturer" to be printed on the manufacturer label. Subject vehicles are equipped 
with a manufacturer placard label that does not correctly define the tire inflation 
pressure and/or the tire size designation. (Stelvio Only). 
 

SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to apply a tire placard and/or 
manufacturer overlay label with corrected information. The remedy for this condition is 
not currently available.  Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way 
of established communication methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in 3rd 
Quarter of 2024.  
 

We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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